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Subject:  New Branch Championships program @ Maroubra and removal of 

Under 19’s team events.  

 
All Branch Open Championships events this year will be held at Maroubra SLSC on 

11th February 2017 with the removal of Under 19’s team events. 

 

With the Surf Boat events added to the Coogee Carnival, Board Rescue, Tube and 

Belt Championships events that have been held at Coogee Carnival previously will 

be held at Maroubra. 

 

Due to this change the new program will be extremely tight for time, with this in mind 

SLSS Surf Sports Committee have confirmed the removal of  Under 19’s team events. 

 

All under 19’s individual events will be still held at the Branch Championships. 

 

 

Wayne Druery 

Director of Surf Sports 

Surf Life Saving Sydney 

 


